

Friday, September 14, 2007

Marvin Kansteiner **Brothers Plumbing & Heating** 12249 Pennsylvania St. Thornton, CO 80241-3113

## Dear Marvin:

Thank you for your in-kind gift of repairing our faucet. We truly appreciate your support and dedication to Brent's Place and our kids and adults with cancer. Because of donations such as yours, we are able to respond to a need in our community.

This letter serves as a receipt of your donation. Your charitable contribution was made without return of goods or services. Please retain this note as a record of your donation. Our federal tax ID is 84-1387528.

At Brent's Place, we are dedicated "to helping those living with cancer by providing housing, programs, and partnerships in our community". Only with the support of our friends, like you, are we able to provide safe, clean housing for children and adults undergoing bone marrow transplantation and other life-saving treatment at Denver area hospitals. The Foundation also supports basic research in childhood cancer.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, the Staff, all our kids and adults with cancer, and their families, thanks for your support.

Sincerely,

Adele Gelfand Executive Director

Marvin, Thank you for all you do for our kids with cancer. Q.

www.brentsplace.org